SI

LAKELAND MYCOLOGY CLUB

NEWSLETTER



SIXTH MONTHLY MEETING TO BE HELD OCTOBER 10th

The sixth monthly meeting will be held at the Tourne Park in Boonton, where our first meeting was held last May. The meeting will be at 1:00 p.m. on Sunday October 10th.

We urge those who have not made any of our past meetings, and are still interested in joining the club, to try and make this meeting. This is the peak of the mushroom season and we are having weekly informal meetings until the cold weather sets in. So if you enjoy hiking, mushrooms, fresh air and good company, try and make this next get-together.

Because of present mailing and cost increases soon to occur, the Newsletter will in the future be sent to regular members only. If you are presently not a member and still cannot make the meetings, but wish to be kept informed of the club's activities, send \$1.00 dues to our treasurer:

MR. FRED VOLKENBORN

N.J.

See you next Sunday then at thefirst parking lot -- Tourne Park --- don't forget your baskets and field books.

MUSHROOMING EVENTS!!

Lakeland Mycology Club in its sixth month of existence still is "mushrooming"......Bud and Sandra Francis(from Califon, N.J.) were welcomed to our club in September, bringing our membership to seventeen.....Adele Siemenski is try-

ing her hand at cultivating mushrooms in a home mushroom growing kit. This should be an interesting project....
...At our September interim meeting, Peg Volkenborn was sporting a mushroom print pants suit which she designed----could be a preview of Falfashions.

INTERIM MEETINGS PROVE POPULAR

Since our last monthly meeting in September, two interim meetings have been held. One was held at the Hammond's place, and the other at the Volkenborn's.

Because of the ideal weather conditions experienced in the area during the last month, interim meetings are now being held on a weekly basis. The announcements for these meetings are usually by word of mouth unless special instructions are necessary.

Judging from the attendance record these meetings are proving to be popular.....mushrooms included.

MEETING.

The fifth monthly meeting was held at the Hammond's place. The weather was threating to rain, and it finally did but not before some members had gathered enough" Gyrodon merulioides " to make a meal.

The members retreated from the rain to the house, where they enjoyed their lunch and the hospitality of Erna and Ivan. We were treated to garden fresh tomatoes with fresh basiand some "Clitcybe multiceps" and "Marasmius oreades" which had been dry preserved.

Though the turnout was small, the weather wet, the meeting turned into a very enjoyable talk-fest with good

friends and good coffee.

*****LAKELAND MYCOLOGY CLUB****

ANNOUNCEMENT:

